
8-2-17 

 

The regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board was called to order this 2
nd

 day of August, 2017 at 7:00 

pm.  Council members Kim Meckle, Theresa Hoke, and Karissa Gahner were present. 

 

Minutes of the 7-5-17 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke, Meckle.  AIF 

 

The dirt work around the new playground equipment was completed and a bill has been submitted.  The next 

step of the process will be grass seed, this fall. 

 

Weed barrier and dugout boards will be put in to place on August 3
rd

, 2017, with the help of gathered 

volunteers. 

 

The September meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, September 6
th

, 2017 at 7:00 

pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned, 7:17 pm upon motion  Gahner/Hoke.  AIF 


